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I am very concerned about this emerging trend that would establish new industry 

regulatory boards that would determine wage and hour law for specific industries. In 

particular, HB 2548 would end “employment at will” for farm labor. 

 

This is a grave threat to employers as this “Standards Board” concept can be applied 

to any industry. I strongly OPPOSE this legislation and urge you to do the same. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


